
April, 1953 

Dear Admiral: 

Our long range plan for the Admirals is to have a Club 
at the Dallas Airport and one at the Fort Worth Airport, 
as soon as suitable space is available. 

Fort Worth's new Airport will be dedicated on April 26 
and on that date the new Admirals Club, on the second 
floor of the Terminal Building, will be open and ready 
for business. 

The Skipper will be on hand according to the hours listed 
below. When you are at Amon Carter Field, present your 
card to the Skipper and she will make you welcome to your 
new quarte rs. 

Remember, also, to visit the Clubs at Washington and 
New York. 

Fort Worth Admirals Club 
is open from 10 a.m. to 11 p.m. 
from Monday through Friday and 
from 11 a.m. to 11 p.m. on 
Saturday and Sunday. 

C.R. 
Fleet 

LA GUARDIA FIELD 

AMERICAN AIRLINES ADMIRALS CLUBS 

AMON CARTER FIELD WASHINGTON NATIONAL AIRPORT 


